
LEGAL NOTICE
Vacancy on the Cherry Valley-

Springfield Central School Board of 
Education from July 1, 2024-June 30, 
2025.  Any person who is interested in 

filling the vacancy should send a letter of 
interest expressing their reasons for the 

interest to serve on the Board to the 
District Clerk by the close of business 

(3:30 PM) on August 9, 2024.  To qualify 
a person must be a resident of the 
school district for 30 days and be

18 years of age or older.  


